
RAPID READ 

Friday, December 16th, 2022 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 For this weeks Good Green News, phase 1 of Canada’s single-use plastics ban comes into effect this 
month! It will begin with phasing out the manufacture and import of a number of plastic products.  

 Any current grade 11 students who are interest in doing the  VCC Baking Program next school year, 
in Semester 1, should contact Doug MacLean (dmaclean@sd43.bc.ca) before Christmas Break or 
see Ms. David in the Career Centre.  

 There are still many Student ID cards that have not been picked up at the office.  Please see         
Ms. Berg in the office to collect your card before the break! 

 TODAY is the last day of classes for Winter break. Happy Holidays and see you all on January 3rd! 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chefs Special Spaghetti and 
Meatballs  

Honey Garlic 
Chicken with Egg 

Noodles 

Chefs Special Chefs Special 

     

SPORTS 
Nothing at this time. 

 CLUBS  
Nothing at this time. 

GRAD 
 Purdy’s Chocolate Bars are still available in Room 124 for only $2.  Keep that support going for Grad 

2023! 

 Grade 12’s: It’s time to submit your baby photos and yearbook comments!  Go to the Grade 12 
Central page on our website to upload your photo and yearbook comment.  

 


